item 9.

Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 8:46 AM

To: Lena Bonner; Commissioner Tony Lewis; Commissioner Francine Scott
Subject: Administrative Services Committee

Mrs. Bonner, can you add to the Administrative Service committee?

Planning and Zoning Dept. to discuss the Modulars Trailers on the corner of Morning and Hwy. 25 status. Thanks Wayne
Guilfoyle
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